
LURGAN  ELEMENTARY  SCHOOL  INVITES  YOU  TO

SENIOR SWAG WALK

2025   2:50 - 3:45 PM

Wed, May 28, 2025  

*Please come inspire our current students and see your former school and 
teachers!
*Grads must be Lurgan alumni.
*Grads must wear your cap and gown.  Don’t bring tassel.  
*Grads and parents should park in our parking lot Parents are not permitted 
in the building until after students dismiss at 3:30.
*Please arrive from 2:50 - 3:00.  At 3:05, you’ll parade through the 
multipurpose room and find a seat on the stage.  We would like you to say 
your favorite Lurgan memory and future plans and if time allows we may 
have students ask questions.  You’ll then wave them out as they dismiss at 
3:30. After their dismissal, we’ll do a group photo and have time for your 
former teachers to see and talk to you.    You may then also roam the school 
and see how different things may look from what you remembered.
*Please RSVP to Mrs. Reese at stacey.reese@casdonline.org so that we can 
have name tags ready.
*Please spread the word to your fellow graduating Lurgan alumni!  The 
Seniors that came last year had a fun time and were glad they came.
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